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Superhero Family Day 

Thank you to everyone who supported our wonderful Superhero day. The weather was so very kind to us and I’m 

sure you will all agree that it was a great success. £700 has been given to Ellis’s Go Fund Me page which we hope will 

help the family get a little nearer to their total required. £700 will be used to purchase more resources for the 

nursery. We have decided to use some of the money to buy new furniture and storage for our book corner. Please 

let us know if you have any ideas of how you would like the money spent. 

Summer sunshine 

Please can I remind you to sun cream the children before they come into nursery? If they are with us for a whole 

day we will reapply sun cream after lunch. Also can you provide the children with a sun hat that can be kept at 

nursery during this term. We are hoping that the children will not need their wellies for the rest of the term so we 

will be sending them home along with their slippers during the next few weeks.  

Nursery contacts 

Please can I remind you of contact numbers for Thursdays and Fridays. 

Mrs Park: 07967 054184 8am-2.30pm Thursday and 8am – 1.30pm Friday. 

Mrs Moore: 07595 286449 7.30am - 5.30pm Thursday and 7.30am – 1.30pm Friday. 

Daddy’s morning 

Daddy’s morning is on Monday 20th June 9 - 10.30 am. This morning is for everyone not only the children who attend 

on a Monday and we hope lots of Daddies will be able to join us. You will be joining your child in an activity and then 

sharing refreshments and cakes with them. Please can you let me know if you will be coming? 

Parent/key person consultations  

Parent/key person consultations are on the afternoon of Friday 24th June starting at 1pm. The appointment sheets 

will be available for you to book your time slot during the week beginning Monday 13th June. 

Sports morning – Friday 1st July 

Ducklings will be open as usual for Friday morning children with all others joining us at 10.30. The children need to 

be brought to the nursery garden and all grown ups make their way onto the school field. We will bring the children 

onto the field to begin their sports activities as soon as everyone has arrived. Please can the children wear shorts 

or joggers/leggings and appropriate foot wear for sporting activities, also we would love to see children with their 

group symbol on their tops (this can be in any form). Please bring along your picnic and weather permitting we will 

enjoy a picnic lunch on the field after the sports activities. If you are unsure of anything please don’t hesitate in 

coming to speak to me. This morning is for all children and families and is always great fun. Please come and join us.  

Duckling Nursery Outing – Wednesday 6th July  

A reminder that we will meet at Boydells farm at 10 and aim to leave at 2pm. Please remember the children may 

need wellies and don’t forget your picnics. We will all lunch together at 11.45/12 on the picnic area on the right as 

you come into the farm. This outing is for everyone and we hope all Duckling children and families will be joining us. 

Please note that nursery will not be open that day as all staff will be on the outing.  If you haven’t already paid 

please can you send the money in as soon as possible and also can you let me know if you will not be joining us. 

Leaver’s lunch – Friday 15th July 

Leaver’s lunch is for all children and families leaving us in July and we hope you will all be able to join us. If your 

child is in nursery on a Friday morning but is not leaving us they will not require a lunch box and need to be collected 

at 12 Midday. The children who are leaving us and are in nursery Friday morning will stay and help us prepare for 

lunch. Their families and all other leavers and families will join us at 12.15. Lunch will be provided for everyone.  

 

Mrs Homer 


